
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents, Students, and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming Art Gallery Exhibition featuring the incredible 

artwork of our talented students. This event showcases the creativity and imagination of our 

young artists and aims to celebrate their hard work and dedication. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Main Hall, ABC Private School 

Please join us for an evening of inspiration and creativity, where you will have the opportunity to 

view and purchase unique pieces of art created by our students. Light refreshments will be 

served. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Art Department 

ABC Private School 


